
Meeting Minutes 2/9/21 

We updated Dr. Kumar on the testing progress so far. 

We will be able to use the same circuit card for the rat edition with only changing a capacitor to a 

500 pF one. 

The voltage range for a rat should also be in the µV range, Dr. Kumar said he will get back to us 

on that. 

For reviewing the slides for the ERR they (Dr. Li and Dr. Kumar) would like to see them on the 

Sunday before the meeting. 

Grace and Kiran still need to finish their FERPA training in order to be registered for the 

481/483.  

We can also leave our ERR slides in the portfolio instead of having to turn them in on Bblearn. 


